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Dear Parents/Caregivers      Tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou katoa

This week’s newsletter:

Coatesville School Cross Country - Results Quiz Night! For adults!

Coatesville School Cross Country - Photos Quiz Night - Prizes!

Mid Year Progress Reports All Brains are Awesome! - Meeting

Mid Year Reporting: Conferences Important Dates: Term 2 & beyond

Colour Run Event - Kids Community Notices  (2)

Pizza Day - next Monday!



Coatesville School Cross Country - Results 
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Despite the changeable weather, with a few showers passing 

through, we were able to have a great event last Thursday! 

Congratulations to all the students for their efforts, earning a 

placing or valuable points for their whanau. Well done to ‘Wai’ 

for winning the Whanau Shield for this event! 

Thank you very much to all the parents who supported the 

event as course marshals and to Mr Whatford for his 

outstanding 

support with the 

setup and 

pack-down.

Mr Rosamond

Cross Country Champions 2023

     5yr Girls: Chenique Vermaak

            Boys: Leo Child

     6yr Girls: Thea Dapiere

            Boys: Charlie Woodley 

     7yr Girls:  Ruby Thorburn

            Boys: Hugo Bassett

     8yr Girls: Allie Mckinnon

            Boys: Harvey Dapiere

     9yr Girls: Hannah van der Watt

            Boys: Forest Spence

10+yr Girls: Vera Olsson

           Boys: Ashton Dando

*Click here for a full list of results from 1st-6th

https://www.coatesville.school.nz/latest-school-news




Mid Year Progress Reports
Progress reports will be shared digitally & exclusively through 
HERO on the last day of Term 2. This will begin our use of HERO 
as an online platform to share your child’s progress with learning.
There will be more steps over the coming months but sharing 
progress information is a big, and positive, first step.

Progress reporting will feature:
- progress graphs indicating current progress 
- a statement regarding their current year level expectations

An example (right) shows a Yr 6 child with a ‘dot’ at the upper end 
of the ‘At’ expectation band - close to ‘Above’ expectation 

Progress reporting will feature graphs and statements for:
● Reading, Writing, Mathematics (‘Number & Algebra’) and 

Mathematics (Measurement, Geometry and Statistics) using ‘stages’ of learning
● Coatesville Competencies: Responsibility, Reflection and Respect using ‘progress steps’

It will also feature a ‘Mid Year Comment’ summarising the progress of your child.
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Mid Year Reporting: Conferences 
Week 2, Term 3: Over two afternoons/evenings
These conferences are a chance for the student, parents/caregivers and the teacher to meet 
early next term to discuss progress from Terms 1-2 and look ahead to the second half of the year.
Specifically this will include discussion of: 

- Mid Year Progress Report 
- Next steps for learning (goals/targets)
- Expectations for the student for the rest of the year
- Student’s start to the new term

The areas covered will be reading, writing, mathematics and Coatesville Competencies.

The conferences are very important as they complement information contained in the Progress 
Report and allow further clarification and thoughts to be openly shared to support the student. 
Additional options for sharing student progress via HERO will be added over the coming months to 
provide information outside of our established reporting times.
But all students will receive an Achievement Report in Term 4 summarising their achievement 
during the year. Conference opportunities will be scheduled too - more details later in the year!
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STILL TIME TO REGISTER: https://coatesvilleschoolcolourrun.raiseit.co.nz/hub
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https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__coatesvilleschoolcolourrun.raiseit.co.nz_hub&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=ChwA_4UcHiyVGyOn6w32HeC-_Gg6Cv6veU9LVVIfwqc&m=3aHhgiqAHp6P_htMTwRa_ZsoYFxZKXk4FJszaVcdLUaTom2Q5QCg6LYDj0nA6adu&s=0aAHk7ffXm3-UPPx8xf-pT5yKpyqr4MkmC1R1OTs08Q&e=


Pizza Day: Next Monday 12th June

A pizza order form will go home with each child this Friday.

Please fill out ONE form per child and give it, with payment, to your child's 

teacher on Monday morning by 9.00am. 

Pizza is $2 per slice.
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                                QUIZ NIGHT
                         SATURDAY 24 JUNE
                            Coatesville Settlers Hall

                                 Doors open 6.30 pm for 7.00 pm start
                               

 Prizes to be won!
   Book your ticket today: 

https://forms.gle/HyKVKGShW12vxnjMA

Option to theme
your table and 
dress.

 $25/ticket/ $250 for table of 10
                      BYO nibbles.
Drinks (alcohol and non) available for 
purchase on the night. Eftpos available.

#
https://forms.gle/HyKVKGShW12vxnjMA
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Important Dates: Term 2 & beyond
Key dates 

Inter-school Cross Country     Wednesday 7 June

Northern Bays Festival     Wednesday 14 June 

Rippa Rugby Tournament (Helensville)   Thursday 15 June 

School Fundraiser - “Colour Run”  Friday 16 June   

Quiz Night - Parent Evening  Saturday 24 June 

End of Term 2  Friday 30 June
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Ag Day Ribbons - Help wanted 

We are looking for helpers to assist screen print the ribbons for AG day. 

This will take place on Tuesday afternoons in the Artec room from 1pm-3pm. 

If you are interested in lending a hand, please contact Janine at j.stanley@coatesvilleschool.nz.

 All assistance would be greatly appreciated.
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